Uniting Church in Australia Forest Hill Uniting Church
Forest Hill Victoria 3131

Ms Deborah Leigh
Free Spirit
deb.leigh@mail.dot.com

Dear Deb,

Thanks to you and all members of Free Spirit for a wonderful afternoon of song on
Sunday, 11 July. You filled our church with praise and music. And with people. It
was great!

The appearance of Free Spirit raised some $700 on the day for the Mental Health
Ministry, a partnership between Yarra Yarra Presbytery and Eastern Access
Community Health, with the possibility of further donations later.

The value of the delight and pleasure to those present was perhaps even greater.
We give thanks for the witness of Free Spirit and the joy and love you promote.

I’m sure that Forest Hill and all those who were present will long remember your
performance.

Yours in fellowship,

Russell Crawford
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Secretary — Russell Crawford Ph 9872 4723



